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March 13, 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

As you know, due to the novel coronavirus epidemic, there will be a school closure from March 

16 to March 31, 2020.  During this time we would like to continue our Child Nutrition Services 

to all of our students at Greenfield Union School District.  We will be offering Grab and Go 

meals at your student’s school on a daily basis to those who live within Greenfield city limits. 

Due to the campus closures, students will not be permitted to eat at the campuses, but are 

encouraged to take the meals home to consume. The serving times for meals are as follows:    

    Breakfast:  7:30 – 9:00 A.M. 

    Lunch:     11:30 – 1:00 P.M. 

 

 

For students that live outside of our city limits and Arroyo Seco residents, meals will be 

delivered daily by bus to their normal bus stop locations.  The serving times for meals are as 

follows:    

    Breakfast:  8:00 A.M. 

    Lunch:      12:00 P.M. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call Annette Mooneyham at (831) 674-2840 

ext. 2017 or Jeffrey Pfundtner at (831) 674-1420 ext. 3539. 

 

Thank you, 

 
Zandra Jo Galvan 

 

Zandra Jo Galvan 

Superintendent  

 

Cc:  Annette Mooneyham, CBO   

       Jeffrey Pfundtner, Food Service Manager 

  




